
The movie   “I LOVED YOU SO MUCH” Directed by Orhan Tekeoglu
Was selected on the official section of the XIIº Human Rights Film Festival, Barcelona / Paris / 
NYC done from the 26th of november to 10th of december 2015. 

Also has been selected for the international screenings of the Festival in the global south, in 
collaboration with local entities and AECID, until the celebration of the next edition.

Toni Navarro
Director of the Festival.


